June 26th, 2012

Dr. Karen Fischer Gray Superintendent Parkrose School District 10636 NE Prescott Portland, OR 97220

Dear Dr. Gray:

The Public Safety Coordinating Council of Multnomah County would like to thank you for your service as a member of the Executive Committee. Your work on the Communications Subcommittee led to the development of membership packages and informational materials that helped better inform members of the goals and values of LPSCC. You enriched the public safety policy discussions around the LPSCC table by highlighting the role schools have in contributing to the safety of our community and success of our youth.

Your role in the 2011 LPSCC What Works in Public Safety: Juvenile Justice Grounded in Youth Development conference made it one of the most successful events in recent memory. Your presentation on the Restorative Justice Project in the Parkrose School District was an invaluable contribution to the conversation on justice reinvestment in action.

Multnomah County's LPSCC wishes you the best in your future endeavors and thanks you for your work to keep our community healthy and safe.

Sincerely,

Judy Shiprack Co-Chair

inte

Public Safety Coordinating Council of Multnomah County

Co-Chairs Mayor Charlie Hales Commissioner Judy Shiprack

Members

Chief Scott Anderson, Troutdale Police Lane Borg, Director, Metropolitan Public Defenders

Judge Julie Frantz, Chief Criminal Court Judge

Joanne Fuller, Chief Operating Officer Judy Hadley, Citizen Representative

Suzanne Hayden , Citizens' Crime Commission

Jeff Hershman, Oregon State Police

David Hidalgo, Director, County Mental Health Services

Amanda Marshall, U.S. Attorney

Diane McKeel, Multnomah County Cerimissioner, District #4

Maureen McKnight, Chief Family Court Judge

Christina McMahan, Assistant Director, Dept. of Community Justice, juvenile Services Division

Susan Myers, Director, Multnomah County Human Services

Annie Neal, Domestic Violence

Chief Mike Reese, Portland Police

Brian Renauer, Chair, Criminology and Criminal Justice, Portland State University

Mike Runyon, Oregon Youth Authority Lillian Shirley, Director, Multnomah

County Health Department

Dan Staton, Multnomah County Sheriff

Scott Taylor, Director, Department of Community Justice

Rod Underhill, District Attorney

Judge Nan Waller, Presiding Circuit Court judge

Jennifer Williamson, Representative

Serving
Public
Safety
Agencies in
Multnomah
County